
QBE HOLDINGS, INC. 

 

NOTICE TO PRODUCERS/THIRD-PARTY ADMINISTRATORS  

 

COVID-19 

This notice is being provided in accordance with New York Department of Financial Services emergency 
regulation 11 NYCRR 229 regarding the COVID-19 pandemic.  A copy of the emergency regulation can 
be reviewed at the link below.  The emergency regulation provides that certain individual or small business 
policyholders in New York State who have suffered a financial hardship due to the COVID-19 pandemic 
are entitled to certain relief for premium payments due, including the option to pay such premium over a 
12-month period, and relief from any associated late fees for a period of time defined in the emergency 
regulation.  This notice is being provided pursuant to the requirements set forth in Section 229.5(a)(2). 

QBE’s toll-free number that policyholders may call to discuss billing and make alternative fee arrangements 
in accordance with the regulation is 1-800-609-0401.   

Link to emergency order:   

https://www.dfs.ny.gov/system/files/documents/2020/03/re_consolidated_amend_pt_405_27a_27c_new_
216_text.pdf 


